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Aoife Brennan

To: hugh.creegan@nationaltransport.ie
Subject: ITEM73238

Dear Mr Creegan, 
 
At the Lucan/Palmerstown/North Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting the following motion was passed by 
The members and it was agreed to write to you in this regard. 
 
That the Chief Executive write to the NTA, Cairn Homes and any other relevant authority to 
ask them to urgently make provisions for the new C2 bus route to go through Shackleton and 
Tandy's Lane, in order to provide a decent bus service for new and existing residents in the 
Dodsboro/Shackleton area. 
 
Any reply will be circulated to the members of the Lucan ACM and will be available to the public as part of 
the minutes. Your early reply would be appreciated. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Aoife Brennan 
Staff Officer 
Admin/Meeting 
Land Use Planning and transportation  
 


